
 

 

 

November 1, 2024 

                

 

Greetings Friends, Vendors and Visitors, 

We are excited for the Whigham Rattlesnake Roundup 2025!! It will be held on March 1, 2025, 
at the Rattlesnake Roundup Grounds, Whigham, Georgia.   We are not Catching the Snakes!  
Rattlesnakes will be on display and educational programs held throughout the day as in the past.  
Snakes and programs will be provided by Jason Clark, Southeastern Reptile Rescue along with 
the Georgia Department of Natural Resources, Quail Forever, and Southeastern Reptile Rescue. 
We are teaming up to bring the BEST Rattlesnake display and educational environmental 
information ever provided at the festival.      

All vendors are encouraged to participate in a responsible way.  The event is held outside.   
There will be food, entertainment, arts and craft vendors, demonstrations, and music. We are 
hoping to have a record number of vendors. Vendor registration forms are changing. You can 
find online information at www.rattlesnakeroundup.com.  The food, arts and crafts, 
entertainment, and free support vendor locations will be available for reservation online.  
Payments will be made online or cash on the day of the event. The first 15 Food vendors 
accepted will be reserved and then closed.  All other vendors will be allowed up to one hundred 
spots.     

Our goal is to provide a safe family fun event.  We hold the event each year as a fundraiser for 
local needs, primarily our youth.  Your success as a vendor or fun time at the Rattlesnake 
Roundup provides the programs for our community.  We thank you for your participation and 
look forward to seeing you in March. 

 

Sincerely, 

Whigham Community Club President 

Whigham Community Club Members      

 


